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Cancellation of 2021 AEC Reliability Workshop 

The novel coronavirus (COVID-19) situation continues to be very fluid, with information 
changing several times a day.  The health and safety of Automotive Electronics Council 
(AEC) members and Workshop participants are our first priority.  With continued 
gathering and travel restrictions, the AEC has made the difficult decision to cancel the 
2021 AEC Reliability Workshop and begin preparations for the 2022 AEC Reliability 
Workshop. 

The AEC is currently finalizing plans for the 2022 AEC Workshop with the 
Sheraton Novi Hotel in Novi, Michigan.  The Call for Presentations and complete 
2022 Workshop Registration details will be available soon.  Please look for this 
updated information in your email and posted to the AEC website in the coming 
weeks. 

The AEC Technical Committee will continue to closely monitor statements from the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and World Health Organization 
(WHO), as well as federal government announcements concerning COVID-19. 

Please contact the AEC Technical Committee with any questions or concerns. 

We look forward to seeing you at the 2022 AEC Workshop! 

 

 

Mark Kelly 

Chairman, AEC Technical Committee 

http://www.aecouncil.com/AECRequest.html

